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ADMINISTRATIVE REPORT 

TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: B. Newell, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
DATE: June 16,2022 
 
RE:  Delegated Development Variance Permits (X2022.001-DPB) 
 
 

Administrative Recommendation: 

THAT Bylaw No. 2793.02, 2022, a bylaw to amend the Chief Administrative Officer Delegation 
Bylaw, be adopted; and  

THAT Bylaw No. 2500.26, 2022, a bylaw to amend the Development Procedures Bylaw be adopted. 
 

Purpose: 
The proposed amendments to the Regional District’s Chief Administrative Officer Delegation 
Amendment Bylaw No. 2793, 2018, and Development Procedures Amendment Bylaw No. 2500, 2011, 
will introduce new criteria, guidelines and processing procedures related to the delegation of 
development variance permits (DVPs). 
 
Background: 

At its meeting of May 19, 2022, the Planning and Development (P&D) Committee of the Board 
considered an Administrative Report related to delegated DVPs and resolved that “that the Chief 
Administrative Officer Delegation Bylaw and the Development Procedures Bylaw be amended to 
provide options in relation to the approval of development variance permits (DVPs).” 

At its meeting of June 2, 2022, the Regional District Board approved first, second and third readings of 
Amendment Bylaw No. 2793.02, 2022, and Amendment Bylaw No. 2500.26, 2022. 
 
Alternative:  
1. THAT first, second and third readings of the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen Chief 

Administrative Officer Delegation Bylaw No. 2793, 2018, and Development Procedures Bylaw No. 
2500, 2011, be rescinded the bylaws abandoned. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted:    
 
_____________________ 
C. Garrish, Planning Manager 
 


